

The Kingston Catholic School Office would like to thank our teachers for putting their hearts into teaching their students!

Happy Teacher Appreciation Week!

We love you!

Mrs. Albert Mrs. Germano Ms. D



Thank you
Mrs. Shults
For being kind, caring and the best
nurse a school could have!

Happy Nurses Appreciation Day!

We love you!



Monsignor O'Connor is a big part of the Kingston Catholic Community from teaching our middle schoolers, visiting our school once a week and celebrating Mass with us on some Fridays.

To show our support for him and how we miss him, we are asking our students to draw a picture, color it or send a note to brighten his day.

Please send them directly to him at the following address:

Monsignor Desmond O'Connor St. Joseph's Church 242 Wall Street Kingston, NY 12401

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR READ-A-THON WINNERS!!

THIS YEAR'S WINNERS ARE:

MINUTES READ: EDWARD NUZZO

DONATIONS COLLECTED: HUNTER TOMEO

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED IN THIS YEAR'S READ-A-THON, UNDER LESS THAN IDEAL CIRCUMSTANCES. WE ARE SO PROUD OF ALL OF YOU!!

A SPECIAL THANK YOU ALSO GOES TO ELDEVA TOFTE FOR PUTTING THIS TOGETHER FOR US AGAIN!





Join Us In Celebrating Our Teachers From Home!

Monday May 4th

Look For Our Special Video on Our KCS Facebook Page!
If you have any photos you would like to share, email them to
alysonreidy@qmail.com by Friday May 1st

Tuesday May 5th

Send a Letter To Your Teacher or Any KCS Faculty or Staff Member Telling Them How Much You Miss and Appreciate Them!

Wednesday May 6th

The KCSO Will Send Virtual Flowers and a Thank You Note to Our Faculty and Staff

Thursday May 7th

Dress For Success!!

Show Up For Online Learning Dressed as your Favorite Teacher! Be Any Teacher You Would Like to Be! You Can be a Gym Teacher, A Spanish Teacher or even the Principal!

Send All Your Pictures to our KCS Facebook Page

Friday May 8th

KCSFO Will Host a Virtual Raffle with Gift Cards to Local Businesses

Re-enrollment for Next School Year

These are unusual, trying times.

All of our daily routines have changed dramatically; and we are sure the last thing on everyone's mind, while trying to juggle everyday life, is re-registration for Kingston Catholic's 2020-2021 School year.

This is just a reminder to please take a minute to go on the TADS website and re-register for school for next year if you have not already done so. The re-registration fee of \$125 per student has been extended until June 1st. After that date, it goes up to \$225 per student.

Thank you and stay safe and well as we look forward to the next school year!



Transportation Date Extended to May 9, 2020.

If you have filled out a form and sent it to the KCS office, they have been sent to the districts. You do not need to do anything else.

If you have not filled out a transportation form, and need one, there is still time.

You can find transportation forms and email addresses for the various districts under Kingston Catholic's website – Family Envelopes – Week of 3 25 20.

If a form is not filled out for the 2020-2021 school year by May 9th, your child may not be able to get a bus to and from school.